
Northeastern State University
Physical Plant
Tahlequah, Oklahoma 74464

June 19, 1984

Mr. Alan Brite
Copper Brite Incorporated
1482 East Valley Rd., Suite 29
Santa Barbara, CA, 93108

Dear Alan:

Since your introduction of “Roach Prufe” to the campus of Northeastern State 
University, I am pleased to report I have not received a single report of roach 
infestation in the buildings in which it was applied. Due to the number of buildings 
on campus and the many thousands of feet of underground steam tunnels, we were 
able to conduct controlled evaluations of Roach Prufe in only two large buildings and 
selected trouble spots. In each case, the product has proven to be most effective in the 
elimination of roaches.

I have been so pleased with the performance of your product that the application of 
Roach Prufe in “hot spots” is a routine procedure in the Custodial Department. our 
limited budget allows for only enough Roach Prufe to be applied in trouble areas. I am 
looking forward to the day when a campus wide application can be made to eliminate 
totally the existence of roaches on the campus of Northeastern State University.

Thanks again for such a fine product. When you develop a product to control pigeons, 
you will have solved all of our pest problems.

Sincerely,

Robert Patrick Jr.
Physical Plant Director
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